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PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC REVIEW 

THOMAS TOWNSHIP PARKS AND RECREATION 

DRAFT 2025 – 2030 5 YEAR PARKS AND RECREATION PLAN  
 

 

 

The Thomas Township Parks and Recreation Commission would like to announce that the Thomas 

Township Parks and Recreation 5-year Recreation Plan draft is available for public review and comment 

starting September 5th 2024.  The plan can be reviewed on the Thomas Township website 

www.thomastwp.org, and at the Thomas Township Municipal offices located at 249 N. Miller Rd. The 

5-year rec plan guides Thomas Township Parks and Recreation department on decisions to be made over 

the next 5 years regarding the parks and recreational programs. This plan is to be submitted and accepted 

by the Michigan DNR in order to be eligible for parks and recreational grants.  

 

 

The Thomas Township Parks and Recreation Department will hold a public review on Monday, October 

28th 2024 from 2:00p.m. to 6:00p.m. at the Thomas Township Public Safety Building,   

8215 Shields Drive, Saginaw, MI  48609.  This meeting is a chance for citizens to comment  

on the Thomas Township Parks and Recreation Draft 5 Year Recreation Plan for the years 2025 –  

2030.   

 

  

Thomas Township will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to any individuals  

with disabilities who plan to attend this public meeting.  Persons interested in such services need to 

contact the Thomas Township Manager's offices at 249 N. Miller Road, Saginaw, Michigan 48609,  

by phone at 989-781-0151, or by fax at 989-781-0290 at least five (5) working days prior to the  

meeting.  In the case that advanced notice for accommodations is not possible, every reasonable  

effort will be made to accommodate the disabled. 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

John Corriveau, Parks & Recreation Director 

 

 

 

 

  Date Posted: September 4th, 2024 
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